
	
  
 
IFB ADDENDUM # 2 
 
Date: 01/10/2018 
 
 

IFB No. 18-004-19  
 
Material	and/or	Service:	General Contractor Services: Construction	and	Installation	of	an	Outdoor	

Walk-In Freezer (49’8”	x	17’8”)	for the Vail Unified School District, located at Empire 
High School 10701 E Mary Ann Cleveland Way, Tucson, AZ 85747	

	 		
 

IFB Due Date: 01/17/2018    Time: 12:00 p.m., Local Time 
 
 

Opening Location:  Vail Education Center 
    Attention: Tori Gamble, Purchasing Department 
    13801 E. Benson Highway, Suite B 
    Vail, Arizona 85641 
 

Please read the following comments and change your response (if applicable). Sign and add 
addendum in your response to the request for qualifications. 
 
This IFB is amended as follows: 
 
1. The due date for this solicitation has been extended to Wednesday January 17, 2018 at 12:00 p.m. 
2. There have been some changes to EPA standards that now require adding a condensing unit and 

evaporator coil to the Empire freezer. See attached revised drawings (FS 1.0 – FS 5.0) per the EPA 
standards.  

3. An addendum number 3 will be posted by the end of business day Friday January 12, 2018 with new 
specifications regarding the electrical changes needed to support the condensing unit and evaporator 
coil. 

4. What is the thickness of the concrete to be removed for foundations? 6” thick 
5. What is the thickness of the asphaltic concrete to be removed for foundations? 4” thick 
6. What do we do with the fencing and appurtenances still on the slab? These items will remain in place. 
7. Is Fire protection required in Freezer or Canopy? No this is not a requirement 
8. The deadline for any additional questions will be January 12, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.  
 
Tori Gamble 
Procurement Analyst 
Vail Unified School District #20 
purchasing@vailschooldistrict.org 
	
	
Vendor hereby acknowledges receipt of an agreement with the amendment. A signed copy must be 
returned with the IFB response. 

 
            
Vendor Name 
 
            
Signature       Date 

 


